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1. Attended teleconferences with the Governor regarding COVID 19 
and the public health crisis.  These meetings continue to be very 
informative and provided information for municipalities to make 
informed thoughtful decisions.  Information that was received 
was passed along to Town Council members. 

2. Attended the ACT meeting on April 1st.  ACT reviewed their 
Charter and made minor changes to bring clarity to the document.  
Also had a report from the ACT lobbyist on the Delaware State 
Legislative session.  I will provide an update on this topic via the 
minutes that should be issued in early May.  

3. Worked with the Treasurer, Finance Director and Town Manager 
on Town Finance analyses and updates to the FY2022 proposed 
budget. 

4. Along with Maureen Hartman met with Mike Dunmyer of US  
Wind .  The purpose of the meeting was to have an introduction 
to US Wind and their proposed offshore wind farm off of the 
coast of Ocean City, MD. 

5. Town Council and committees continue to meet via electronic 
methods as per the guidelines of the State.  Our goal is to 
continue business as usual to the best of our ability. 

6. The Town Council to began meeting in person with the March 25th 
Workshop meeting.  The public continues to attend virtual. Town 
Committees can now meet in person or virtual.  The goal is to 
move all meetings in person starting in May.     

 


